
 

 

Doing all the good we can, through faith, love and excellence. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

 

Wednesday 15th June 
Year 2 trip to Warwick 

Castle 
 

Thursday 16th June 
Curriculum evening  

5-7pm 
 

Wkb- Monday 20th 

June 
Year 4 times tables check  
 

Tuesday 21st June 
Year 1 Rutland Water trip 
 

Monday 27th June 

(change of date) 
2pm- Year 6 play families 

welcome 

6pm- Year 6 play & 

presentation (2 tickets per 

child)  
 

Thursday 30th June 
New classes 

announced/Transition 

morning 
 

Tuesday 5th July 
Reports sent home 
 

Thursday 7th July 
Last day of term.  

 

 

Headteacher’s news 

I would like to start by thanking you all for supporting our wonderful Jubilee picnic that took place before 

half term.  The weather held and it was a joy to see so many families eating with the children, listening to 

our brass band and celebrating the opening of our new outdoor reading shed in celebration of the Queen’s 

Platinum Jubilee.  
 

This half term is very short and has so much packed into it from school trips, sports activities, curriculum 

evening (see information below), Year 6 leavers events, transition and reports. We will do our best to keep 

you up to date and share any changes through Parentmail, newsletters, Twitter and our website. 
 

The children are excited about the activities we are doing in school leading up to the summer holidays and 

are already thinking about what next year will hold and who their teacher will be. I appreciate this can be 

both exciting and a worry for children but all of our teachers and staff are wonderful and whoever they 

have next year as their teacher I know they will thrive and enjoy every moment.   

 

I hope to see lots of you at our Curriculum event on Thursday 16th June and as always, please take a look at 

Twitter for some fantastic images of the work the children are doing and for reminders about up and 

coming events.  Twitter! @StCuthbertsCEP1         Best wishes- Mrs Hawkins  

14th June 2022 

 



 

 

Lord-Lieutenant’s Art Competition 

A number of children across Key stage 1 and 2 entered the Lord-Lieutenant’s Art 

Competition to celebrate Her Majesty the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

 

We were thrilled that one of our year 6 students was added into the final shortlist and will 

receive a certificate to celebrate the achievement.  

All entries from all the schools that took part can be seen  

following the link- 

 https://www.flickr.com/photos/leicestershirecc/albums 
 

 

 

 Twitter Highlights! @StCuthbertsCEP1 

       

https://www.flickr.com/photos/leicestershirecc/albums


 

  

 

 

 



  

 

  

 

Summertime! 

Keep an eye on the weather forecast 

as we hope the sun will start to shine 

a little more.  

If it does, please send your child in 

with a sunhat and water bottle to 

help keep them protected.  

Sun cream can be brought in to 

school but children will need to apply 

this themselves and cannot be 

shared with others. Adult 

supervision will be given to do this. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


